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From: David JOHN-WILLIAMS

To: |

Cc: Pacho, Yian Singer

Subject: Your Letter to the TTFA

Date; Friday, March 03, 2017 B:56:15 PM
Dear Sir

Eli Velazquez
EXECUTIVE VICE PRESIDENT
TELEMUNDO DEPORTES

Dear Sir,
[ am in receipt of a copy of your letter written to the President of the Trinidad and Tobago

Football Association.
Please be advised that the TTFA does not have any contract with your company as it relates to

television rights
We will be sending a copy to our lawyers so they will have it on file. I have taken the

opportunity to copy two of the persons you have copied in you letter

Please be so guided
Best Regards
David John-Williams

President
Trinidad and Tobago Football Association



